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Stuart McIntosh

From: Stuart McIntosh
Sent: Wednesday, 18 August 2021 12:44 PM
To: Jeff Burton; David Smith
Cc: Thomas Holmes
Subject: Draft Instrument - Appin Road and Kellerman Drive
Attachments: e2021-206-d02.pdf

Hi Jeff, David

As a delegate of the Secretary I am consulting with Council under section 3.36(1) of the Act requesting endorsement
to proceed with the making of the LEP. Please advise by return email whether the draft attached is suitable for
finalisation of the Appin road and Kellerman Drive planning proposal.

Regards

Stuart
Senior Planning Officer, Central River City & Western Parkland City
T (02) 9995 5821| M 0419 988 926 | E stuart.mcintosh@planning.nsw.gov.au

Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies.


